TOWN OF GRIFFITH REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION MEETING OF MARCH 7th,2017

Commission President Larry Ballah called the March 7, 2017 meeting to order at 6:15 p.m. at the Griffith Town Hall 111 N. Broad Street, Griffith, Indiana.

Those in Attendance

Redevelopment Commission Member

Larry Ballah Richard Miller Jim Marker Rick Ryfa Tony Hobson

Redevelopment Commission President
Redevelopment Commission Vice President
Redevelopment Commission Secretary
Redevelopment Commission Member

Also in Attendance

Sheri Bradtke McNeil Michael Shaver

Attorney for the Redevelopment Commission Wabash Scientific, inc.

Announcements

Rick Ryfa mentioned Sheri Bradtke McNeil and Michael Shaver will work together on TIF Management.

Old Business-

Rich Miller motioned China Koon was approved for the façade

assistance program Rick Ryfa second that motion.

RICH MILLER

New Business

Rick Ryfa motioned the 2017 Façade Program to be continued and will pay 50% up to \$5000.00 per business. For signage will pay out up to \$3750.00.

Griffith Golf Course -

Continued-potential dealings

Griffith Park Plaza-

No update

Tony Hobson motioned to pay Griffith High School \$100,000 for Franklin and South Park Fields per agreement, all were in favor.

Meeting closed at 6:23 p.m.

Rich Miller - Vice Presiden

Jim Marker- Secretary

Michelle Strauch – Recording Secretary